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25th November 2024 
 
 

Young Voices Concert 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our Young Voices concert is on Friday 17th January 2025.  We will be leaving school at 11.30am and will be returning 
by 11.00pm that night.  It is a long day but a very enjoyable one.  The children will rehearse during the day and the 
concert will start at 7.00pm.  It should be finished by 9.15pm but due to the numbers of children and parents it can 
take a long time to exit the arena.  We will take all of the children back to school where you can pick them up.  You 
will not be able to collect your child from the arena. 
 
Audience tickets and children’s t-shirts will be delivered to school in January and we will send them home then.  Your 
child does not need a new t-shirt for this year, they can wear a plain white t-shirt or a Young Voices t-shirt from 
previous years. Please wear normal school unform with the t-shirt. 
 
You can access the music and songs through your Young Voices account and clicking on the Music Room.  If you 
haven’t made an account then please follow this link https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-
referral?code=NjEyNy8xNzMyNTQwMzgz  
 
On the day please ensure your child brings a packed lunch and a packed tea, as well as enough drinks to last the 
day.  If they require any medication to be administered during the day please ensure it is handed into the school office 
in the morning and an authorisation form completed. 
 
As I’m sure you’re aware, the cost of coach travel has increased rapidly in the last few years.  The school are unable 
to cover the cost of the coach to Young Voices so we have put a payment onto School Money for £10 per child.  This 
won’t cover the whole cost but will definitely help towards it.  If you’re able to pay we would very much appreciate it. 
 
It really will be a memorable day for the children and we hope those coming to watch enjoy it as much we will! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Donna Jones 
Head Teacher 
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